American

J Red Cross

March 29, 2018

Ms. Sarah Mendoza
Manager

Tiki’s Grill & Bar
2570 Kalakaua Ave
Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Ms. Mendoza:

On behalf of the Hawaii State Chapter of the American Red Cross, | would like to
personally thank you and Tiki’s Grill & Bar for your very generous in-kind donation of
one gift certificate at Tiki’s Grill & Bar received on December 13 for our Red Cross
Heroes Breakfast, valued at $50.

Because we prefer to use our donations to help those in need, your generosity allowed
us to save expenses that would have been incurred. Once again, thank you for your
caring and continued support of the Hawaii Red Cross. Through the support of caring
businesses like you, the Red Cross is able to carry out our mission of providing
immediate assistance to disaster victims, teaching people how to save lives and
providing emergency communication to members of the Armed Forces and their
families. We are not a government agency and rely on the generosity of Hawaii's
people to provide these critical services to our community.

Again, mahalo nui loa for supporting the work of the American Red Cross in Hawaii.

With warm aloha, W@é
Ch ’

Coralie Chun Matayoshi
Chief Executive Officer

Please retain this letter as your tax receipt. The American Red Cross is a tax-exempt, nonprofit organization
as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the IRS Code. Our tax identification number is 53-0196605. No goods
or services have been provided in exchange for this gift. Your gift may be recognized in future Red Cross
publications. If you prefer your gifi to remain anonymous please contact us.
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